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COMMUNICATION
● School-wide New River Elementary School Website
● Weekly school newsletters on Facebook, Twitter and school messenger
● Teacher website
● My contact information is Susan.Cary@dvusd.org or (623) 376-3531

(The best way to reach me is by email.)

ACADEMICS
▪ DVUSD Math Resources for Parents
▪ DVUSD English Language Arts Resources for Parents
▪ DVUSD Social Studies Resources for Parents
▪ DVUSD Science Resources for Parents
▪ What is Depth of Knowledge (DOK)

Positive Behavioral Intervention and Support (PBIS)
All students

/newriver
mailto:Susan.Cary@dvusd.org
/Page/28323
/Domain/5389
/Domain/5393
/Domain/5392
https://inservice.ascd.org/what-exactly-is-depth-of-knowledge-hint-its-not-a-wheel/#:~:text=Essentially%2C%20depth%20of%20knowledge%20designates,outcomes%2C%20results%2C%20and%20solutions.
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Birthday Celebrations and Treats
Kindergarteners LOVE to celebrate! We will celebrate birthdays during the last
part of the day. You are welcome to send in a birthday treat to share with the
class. Food items must be store-bought treats. We cannot serve homemade
treats for parties or birthdays. Some suggestions are mini cupcakes, cookies,
Otter Pops, or Little Debbie treats. Another option is to order a Birthday bucket
from the cafeteria. Use this link to order: https://www.dvusd.org/Page/65635. If
your child is having a birthday party and would like to invite classmates, please
send invitations to me in the daily folder. I will place them in other children’s
folders so their feelings are not hurt by anyone who may not be
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Please send your child dressed comfortably for school so he/she can play inside
and outside activities. Wood chips are not fun inside a foot. Close-toed tennis
shoes are best. Kindergarten is a world of exploration. Although I will encourage
children to protect their clothing during messy activities, I cannot guarantee
clothing will not get messy. A good rule of thumb is not to wear the outfit to
school if you treasure it. Bare shoulders, belly buttons, and spaghetti straps are
not appropriate for the school environment. A T-shirt underneath a spaghetti
strap is fine but it may get hot with 2 shirts. Also, I highly recommend that you
have a complete change of clothes in your child’s backpack just in case of an
accident during the school day.

Homework:
It is essential that your child is read to or reads independently every night. In
addition to nightly reading, I may send home supplemental homework for
added practice. Homework will eventually include Monday night poetry and a
nightly reading activity. Homework assignments are extensions of the curriculum
your child is learning in class. If done regularly, homework enhances skills and
builds good study habits!


